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Newport Select Boys Basketball Club (NSBBC) 
 

Board Meeting Minutes 
March 4, 2014 (Tyee Rm 1201) 

Attendees:  Melissa Golan, Jonathan Maltos, Leigh-Ann Eng, Pamela Wood and 

Krisse Bartels 
Topic Discussion Action/ Follow-up 

   

Spring Basketball 
 

We have 15 players for 8th grade, with 
some additional players wanting to sign up.  
It was discussed and approved that there 

would be “two” 8th grade teams.  The 
rosters will not be divided, but we will 

register for 2 leagues, and the coach will 
determine on a weekly basis which players 
will attend which league games based on 

availability of the players and their 
capability to compete.  Some players may 

participate in both leagues.  The 8th graders 
will practice together on Wednesday night 
at NHE.  As the registration has closed, it 

now is open to any players who want to 
join, up to a roster of 20 total (this would 

include players from outside the area).  Any 
new players will be loaned a uniform for 
spring.  

  

- Survey We need to get this out right away.  Coach 
names should be updated, and also ask 

whether there is interest in free August 
clinic/trainings prior to tryouts. 

Krisse will revise and 
send out for review 

ASAP. 
 

Tournament 
Updates  

After this coming weekend and next 
weekend, all teams (excluding 6th and 5th 

Peak) will have done three tournaments.  
6th and 5th Peak will have done 2. 

 

Gym Space It was decided that we could hold all 
practices at NHE, and that if we have Tyee 
for one night for training, we are set.   

Pamela to release all 
gyms.  Melissa to 
release Ringdall 

(after this week, and 
after double checking 

that we have Tyee). 

Mike Lynch Mr. Lynch asked whether he could attend 

games if Wyatt signed up for spring. It was 
determined that the ban on Mr. Lynch 
should stand through spring. 

Jonathan to let Sean 

know that he should 
contact Mr. Lynch 
with this decision. 

Recruiting Board 
Reps 

It was discussed that we should be 
thinking of adding at least 3 or 4 new board 

members for next year (taking the place of 
those graduating to HS).  Here are the 

names mentioned: 

Melissa will talk to 
those on the 4th 

grade team; 
Jonathan will talk to 

those on the 5th 



2 

 

 

Teresa Lee 
Melanie Brasel 
Scott Winter 

Davis Jang 
Melissa Slater 

Shannon Froslan 
Michael Edwards 
Connie Kinsley 

grade, and Leigh-Ann 

will approach 6th 
grade parents. 

Collecting 
Equipment 

8th grade:  We can ask Louis to drop off 
8th grade Peak:  ask Christians to pick up 

from Ryan after this weekend’s tournament 
7th grade:  Ask Dale to get from Alex 

6th grade:  Leigh-Ann to get from Barry and 
from Connie after Peak last tournament 
5th grade:  Jonathan will give to Golans and 

get Peak from David Jang 
4th grade:  N/A 

Melissa 
 

 
Pamela 

Leigh-Ann 
 
Jonathan 

Refunds? Need to check with Sean to see if he ever 
received refund from Mount Si tournament 

or from MLK tournament 

Melissa to check with 
Sean 

 


